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November 27, 2007


 

Via Email and Overnight Delivery

Request Withdrawal of Transmittal No. 3637T  

Carole Washburn 

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and

Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250


RE:  Withdraw Reference Corrections to the WN U-44 Access Tariff
Dear Ms. Washburn:

On October 24, 2007, Qwest filed Transmittal No. 3637T to make reference corrections in WN U-44 that were necessitated by the changes to its other tariffs and catalogs reflected in Qwest’s  October 24, 2007 Transmittal No. 3635T.  Because Qwest subsequently changed Transmittal No. 3635T on November 26, 2007, some of the reference corrections are no longer accurate and thus Qwest makes this filing to withdraw Transmittal No. 3637T in its entirety.  Qwest will re-file reference corrections to WN U-44 as soon as the initial AFOR filing activity concludes.    

If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact me on (360) 345-1568.

Sincerely,

Mark Reynolds

MSR/jlr

WA2007-21

